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Statement from OMB Director Shaun Donovan: 

 
Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled  

“Establishment of the President’s Task Force on 21st Century Policing” 
 
This executive order establishes a task force to make recommendations to the President on how 
to promote effective crime reduction while building public trust.  Implementing this executive 
order is anticipated to have a de minimis impact on costs and no impact on revenues to the 
Federal Government.  The benefits of the executive order include identifying the best means to 
provide an effective partnership between law enforcement and local communities that reduces 
crime and increases trust.  Implementing this executive order is anticipated to have a de minimis 
impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, and no impact on revenues to the 
Federal Government, in the 5-fiscal year period beginning in fiscal year 2015.  The agency 
anticipated to be impacted by this executive order is the Department of Justice. 
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